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Re: DA2025/0783 - 206 McCarrs Creek Rd, Church Point

Wednesday 23 July, 2025

Attention: Brittany Harrison

I request that my name, address and contact details are blacked out prior to publication of this
objection.

Dear Brittany,

I would like to submit my objections for the proposed Development Application submitted for 206
McCarrs Creek Rd, Church Point.

My main concern is that I would like to raise;

Firstly, this stretch of water along McCarrs Creek is home to the “Native Australian Water Rat”
Rakali, and the proposed new sandstone blocks sea wall will cut off the existing vital habitat
that they desperately need. The current sea wall on the property provides burrows on the
edges where they breed, live, and feed. Removing this sea wall and building a fully sealed
sandstone blocks sea wall will threaten their habitat.

Secondly, removing the beautiful native swamp she-oak from its location would affect the area
in several ways, including the view from the public park. The current scenic outlook offers a
pleasant and natural softening view without exposing all the homes. Additionally, the she-oak
provides shelter and food for various birds and animals that regularly use the tree.



Can the owners consider alternative locations for the jetty that would minimise the need to
remove the tree?

I reserve my right to submit further information as required.

Warm regards,






